From: Secretary, Board

To: Liza McCune

Cc: Graham, Karriemah

Subject: RE: BPU Docket No. EO18101111 PSEG Clean Energy Future — EV and Energy Program
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 9:02:32 AM

Received, thank you

From: Liza McCune <liza_mccune@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 8:12 AM

To: Secretary, Board <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] BPU Docket No. EO18101111 PSEG Clean Energy Future —EV and Energy
Program

ATTN: Aida Camacho Board Secretary
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities

Dear Commissioners,

| am a proud long-time driver of an electric vehicle. Besides the obvious environmental
benefits, my EV requires less expensive and less frequent maintenance than my previous gas
guzzlers. One inconvenience, however, has been the lack of charging stations around New
Jersey. It should be easier to find a place to plug in!

Considering this, | am pleased that the Murphy Administration is taking action to scale up the
electric-charging infrastructure statewide with the goal of having 330,000 EVs on the roads by
2025. PSERG’s plan to install 40,000 EV charging stations over the next six years across the state
over the next six years sounds like a critical component in making this happen. | am hopeful the
Board moves forward with it. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Liza McCune

6 Norchester Drive
West Windsor, NJ 08550
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